
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Adam Stiers 
Sr. Advisor 
Leave to Construct Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 
 

tel (519) 436-4600 x5004651 
brittany.zimmer@enbridge.com  
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com  
 

Enbridge Gas Inc.   
50 Keil Drive North, 
Chatham, ON N7M 5M1 
Canada 
 

August 22, 2022 
 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi:  
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas” or the “Company”) 
    Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File:  EB-2022-0086 

Dawn to Corunna Replacement Project 
Response to August 18, 2022 FRPO Correspondence 

                                                                  
 
This correspondence is in response to FRPO’s letter of August 18, 2022.  Enbridge Gas clearly 
stated, at page 2 of its August 17, 2022 correspondence, that, as set out in Exhibit JT1.5, the 
document referred to by Ms. Thompson is the Enbridge Gas Utility Leadership Team 
presentation already produced on the record in this proceeding (see Exhibit JT2.6). Enbridge 
Gas also explained that the engineering studies and technical reports that informed decision 
making with regard to alternatives assessment and the appropriate scope of replacement 
facilities were the QRA and AHR/RAM Study documents which also form part of pre-filed 
evidence and responses to interrogatories. As previously stated in the Company’s August 17, 
2022 correspondence, Enbridge Gas has produced the entirety of the documentation that 
informed Enbridge Gas decision makers with regard to the proposed Project.  
 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Brittany Zimmer 
Sr. Advisor, Regulatory Applications – Leave to Construct 
 
 
c.c. Charles Keizer (Torys) 

Ritchie Murray (OEB Staff) 
   Intervenors (EB-2022-0086) 
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